
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

                                  
 Date: 17/10/2022 

 

Notice 
 

 
This is to inform all students that as per the UGC and SPPU guidelines, Implementation of 

Academic Bank of Credits account is mandatory for all students.  

 

So all students need to open the individual Academic Bank of Credit Account on or before 

19/10/2022. This account is very important without this account you are unable to sit in any 

examination. 

 

Procedure for opening the Account 

 

1 Visit on www.abc.gov.in 

2 Click on my account->student 

3 For new user click on sign up for Meri Pehchaan 

4 Enter mobile number, you will get OTP on registered mobile number 

5 Fill all necessary details and click on verify 

6 Students will get ABC Id.  

7 Fill the Google Form on or before 19/10/2022 
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